
St. PHILIP THE APOSTLE CHURCH 

1314 Oxford St. Oshawa, ON. L1J 3W6 
Phone: 905-725-3275 Fax: 905-434-7531 

 

Email: stphiliptheapostleos@archtoronto.org 
Website: www.stphiliptheapostle.com 

 

PASTOR: Fr. Jorge Lopez 

Email: pastor.stphilip@archtoronto.org 

 

IN RESIDENCE: 
Sr. Maria, Sr. Cristina 

Religious Community: CMSSTCJ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Mass Times 
Weekday Masses 

Tuesday: 6:00 p.m. 
Weekend Masses 

Sunday: 9:30 a.m. 
Friday: 6:00 p.m. 

(Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament) 6:30 p.m. 
Confessions:  15 minutes before each mass or by appointment 

Baptism 
Infants and young children of registered parents 
are eligible to have their child baptized. Baptisms 
are celebrated by appointment only and require a 
meeting with the priest. 

Marriage 
Weddings for registered parishioners are  
generally celebrated on Saturdays. A Marriage  
Preparation Course is required. Please contact the 
pastor a minimum of one year before the planned  
marriage date. 

Ministry to the Sick 
Please call the Parish Office to arrange for visits, 
Communion, or Sacrament of the Sick. If you are 
admitted to the Hospital, kindly identify yourself 
as "Catholic" at the time of admission 
 
 
 

 

Resurrection Catholic Cemetery, 
355 Taunton Rd. E., Whitby, ON 

905-668-8912 

 
 

Msgr. Philip Coffey - 905-723- 4241 

Msgr. John Pereyma - 905-432-8470 

 
For more information on Catholic education in 

our community or to reach your local school 
board trustee, contact the Durham Catholic 
District School Board at 905-576-6150 or 

www.dcdsb.ca 
We welcome new parishioners. Please register in 
the vestibule or call the parish office 

 

Let our 
advertisers 
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Save Gas 
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SUNDAY October 1, 2023 
  

.  

Thanksgiving Vegetable Fundraiser 
REMINDER TO ALL PARISHIONERS 

WHO PLACED YOUR ORDER FOR THE 
FUNDRAISER, YOUR ORDER IS AVAILABLE 
FOR PICK UP TODAY (OCTOBER 1) AFTER 
THE 9:30AM MASS. 

 

Combating hunger through your 
compassion 

Many of our brothers and sisters 
grapple with the daily challenge of 

putting food on the table. In response to their 
urgent need, ShareLife has launched the Food 
Security Grants – dedicating over half a million 
dollars to combat hunger. 
Your compassionate support of our parish’s 
ShareLife Campaign will make possible this bold 
action. Please support our fight against hunger at 
sharelife.org/donate or by giving at the parish 
with a ShareLife envelope. Thank you for heeding 
the Lord’s call to feed the hungry in our 
community and beyond. 

 

Indigenous Healing & Reconciliation 
Collection 

Catholics throughout the Archdiocese of 
Toronto are invited to participate in a 2nd 

Collection THIS WEEKEND to support the 
Indigenous Healing & Reconciliation Fund. The 
collection is a national grassroots effort to assist 
healing and reconciliation with Indigenous 
Peoples of This Land. Funds will support culture 
and language revitalization, education and 
community building, healing and reconciliation 
for communities and families and dialogue 
involving Indigenous elders, spiritual leaders and 
youth with a focus on Indigenous spirituality and 
culture. For more information go to: 
www.archtoronto.org/healingandreconciliation 
 

 

Join others across Canada and 
around the world THIS Sunday, 
October 1 from 2 – 3 p.m. to 
show support for the protection 
of the unborn. Our meeting 

point is at Simcoe St. N. and Adelaide 
intersection. Meet at St. Gregory’s Church on 
south-west corner. 

 
Sunday October 1 
9:30am                              †Maria Le Thi Nguyen &  
                                                 Gioakim Tran Quang 

Tuesday October 3 
6:00pm                                                                        . 
Friday October 6 
6:00pm          Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 
6:30pm                                                †Mark Legere 
Sunday October 8                      
9:30am                †Laila Khalil, Guillermo & Luzia 
         Carvalho & Aldora Silva & Armando Cravo 

 

2024 Collection Envelopes 
It is once again that time of year! As 
we are slowly getting the boxes of 
envelopes ready, we ask that if you 
are new to our parish, please register by 
completing a Registration Form located in the 
foyer. If you have recently moved, please update 
the office with your current address, and if you 
know someone who no longer attends this 
Church, please let us know. We will be printing 
the labels shortly. Thank you in advance! 

 

Please help the hungry and 
homeless in our community by 

participating in our  
 

“St. PHILIP THE 
APOSTLE PARISH  

THANKSGIVING FOOD DRIVE” 
 

You can help by donating any of the following: 
CANNED VEGETABLES AND MEATS/FISH, 

RICE, CANNED PASTA & FRUIT, SOUPS AND 
STEWS, BROWN BEANS, 

COLD BREAKFAST CEREALS, COOKIES, 
KETCHUP, PASTA & SAUCE, 

INSTANT COFFEE, HOT CHOCOLATE, 
PEANUTBUTTER, 

SUGAR, MAC & CHEESE, SALT & PEPPER 
BABY FOOD  

PLEASE PLACE YOUR 
DONATION AT THE STEPS 

OF THE ALTAR 
 

THANK YOU 

Registration is now open! 
If you have a child who is ready to make their First 
Holy Communion, we ask that parents attend 
Sunday Mass at 9:30am. Children will receive 
Catechesis during Mass, while their parents 
participate at Mass. There will be a Parent Meeting 
on Friday, November 24th at 7pm. Deadline to 
register your child for First Communion is 
November 24th. You should have received a letter 
from the school in regards to First Holy 
Communion. If you have not, please call the office. 

 

FREE CATHOLIC ESTATE PLANNING 
WEBINAR 

Saturday, October 14, 1t 9:00 a.m. 
Learn how to avoid problems with your Will, 
Powers of Attorney, how to create your own legacy 
and about Catholic traditions around cremation, 
burials and funerals. 
3 Ways to Register: 

1. Scan this QR Code 
2. Follow the QR link: https://QTCO.de/oct14 
3. Or send an email to: 

development@archtoronto.org and write 
“webinar Oct 14” in the title line + your 
name(s) in the body of the message.  

 

Reminder to All Parishioners 
 

St. Philip the Apostle Parish has Instagram and a 
Facebook Accounts. Please visit and follow us: 

Instagram: stphiliposhawa 
Facebook: @stphiliposhawa 

 

Head Count 
Over the next 2 weekends (Oct. 14/15 & Oct. 

21/22) all parishes will once again be taking a count of 
all who are attending Mass. 

This procedure is to give our Pastoral Centre an 

idea of the actual number of people attending Mass in 

order to better facilitate future planning. 
 

RENEW – YOUNG ADULT CONFERENCE 2023 
 

Join other young adults ages 19-39 at the Renew Young 
Adult Conference  

Saturday November 4, 2023 at  
Canada Christian College, 300 Water St. Whitby.  
Doors Open: 9:00 am Social until 11:00 pm  

Go to: https://www.renewtoronto.org 
 

 
An intriguing look at one of the most talked-about 

books in Scripture, Revelation: The Kingdom Yet to 
Come shows how the kingdom established by Christ 
in his Church is intimately connected with the 

kingdom of heaven. Presenter Jeff Cavins pulls back 
the veil on the rich symbolism present in Revelation. 

Discover what the mysterious figures and images of 
Revelation mean and see how Revelation is more than 

an apocalyptic vision of the “end times. 
October 5 to December14, 2023 

Thursdays 7-9pm, St. Gertrude’s Parish Hall  
Registration via St. Gertrude’s website or Eventbrite 

Cost $45.00 for the Study Guide 
Please contact: Beth Cook: 905-925-9871  

Email: bethcook905@outlook.com 
 

Rosary 
For those of you who are interested, the Rosary is 
prayed Tuesdays and Fridays at 5:30pm. All are 

welcome! 
 

DCDSB KinderClub 
We are excited to announce the Durham 

Catholic School Board (DCDSB) KinderClub, 
which is free for children ages 0 to 4 years old who 
have not yet registered for school. 

Sign up today to receive a special birthday 
greeting during the month of your child's 
birthday and to be automatically entered to win a 
KinderClub monthly prize box! 

Register now for the BCDSB KinderClub 
at: www.dcdsb.ca/KinderClub 

 

If you are interested in volunteering, please 
contact the office either by phone at:  
905-725-3275 or email us at:  
stphiliptheapostleos@archtoronto.org 
 

Sunday Offering for September 24: 
$1,190.00 

This includes the Collection for the Needs of 
the Church in Canada. 

Thank you for your ongoing generous support! 

  First Holy Communion Registration 
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